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May 22, 2017 

Dear Jefferson Families, 

This year sure flew by!  I’d like to take this opportunity to thank all of the families, staff members, and 
students for an amazing year.  I am absolutely honored to be part of this incredible school.  The staff 
worked extremely hard this year to prepare our students for success and for the next grade 
level.  Our students are ready for a well-deserved summer.  

“You have brains in your head.  You have feet in your shoes.  You can steer yourself in any 
direction you choose.  You are on your own and you know what you know.  You are the guy to 
who’ll decide where to go.”  ~ Dr. Seuss 

Be sure to check emails and keep an eye out for Back To School Packets over the summer 
break.  As always, please feel free to contact me at awooten@sjcoe.net with any suggestions or 
questions.  I hope you all enjoy your time off and we look forward to seeing you in the Fall of 2017. 

Sincerely, 

Alyssa Wooten 
Principal 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GRADUATION INFORMATION 

• Ice Cream Social – May 23rd 1:30 – 3:00 pm 

• The BIG day – May 25th Graduation 7:30 – 9:00 pm, Graduation Dance 
9:00 - MIDNIGHT 

 

mailto:awooten@sjcoe.net


 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

REMINDERS: 

If you are planning on moving this summer.  Please 
advise the office as soon as possible. 

Stop by and check to see if any of the jackets, 
coats, and lunch pails belong to your 

student.  Anything left at the end of the school 
year will be donated to a local charity. 

Please pick up all medications and 
inhalers from the office before the 

last day of school. 



The Great Valley Writing Project presents 

Jefferson School District 
Youth Writing Camp 

 

Unleash your inner author and learn how to code to create your own web page!  Publish your 
creative writing and share it with the world on a web page you create. This program offers a 
unique opportunity for students to develop their writing talents. Under the guidance of 
experienced Great Valley Writing Project Teacher Consultants, students have a chance to grow 
as writers. Students share writings with fellow students, conference with teachers, and 
experiment with a variety of genres and creative techniques.  
 
Who: Incoming 4-8 grade students 
Location: Anthony Traina School 
Dates: June 12-23 
Time: 8:30-11:30 
Cost: $150 
 
Enrollment Information at: https://www.csustan.edu/gvwp/camps/required-authorization-
forms 
 
Registration Link for credit cards: https://commerce.cashnet.com/GVWP 
 
This program is open ONLY to incoming 4-8 grade students enrolled in Jefferson School 
District and the children of Jefferson School District employees. 
 
Instructors: 
 
Nicole Craft – Mrs. Craft teaches 7/8th grade science at Anthony Traina School.  
Mrs. Craft is known for her hands-on lessons and innovative use of writing in 
science.  Mrs. Craft has been a teacher consultant with the Great Valley Writing 
Project since 2014, and she was recognized as Anthony Traina Teacher of the year 
in 2016.  
 
Paul Fern – Mr. Fern teaches 5th grade at Jefferson School and enjoys writing with 
his students in language arts and history.  Mr. Fern began working with the Great 
Valley Writing Project in 2002 and has worked in youth writing camps for 10 years.  
Mr. Fern was also recognized as Jefferson School Teacher of the Year in 2016. 
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I hereby authorize Tracy Public 
Schools, their employees, agents, 
and camp volunteers to act for me 
according to their best judgment 
in any emergency requiring 
medical attention.  Also, I hereby 
waive and release Tracy Public 
Schools, their employees, agents, 
and camp volunteers from any 
and all liability for injuries, 
illnesses or loss of property 
incurred while at the clinic.  I have 
no knowledge of any physical 
impairment that would be affected 
by the named camper participating 
in the clinic program as outlined.  
My signature on this waiver also 
states that the named camper is 
covered by my personal medical 
insurance policy. 
 
 
 
Camper Name 
 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature 
 
Date 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Bulldog 
Summer 

Basketball Camp  
 

Sponsored by Tracy High Girls’ 
Basketball 

 
Tracy High Youth Summer Camp 

 
June 5 - 9, 2017 

 
9:00 – 11:00 am 

 
Incoming 4th – 6th grade boys and girls 

 
 

June 5 - 9, 2017 
 

11:30am – 1:30pm 
 

Incoming 7h – 9th grade boys and girls 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

The Tracy High School 
Girls’ Coaching Staff will 
give instruction.  Players 

from our program will assist 
in the youth camp sessions 

as counselor/coaches. 

Basketball Skills Taught  

Individual Defense 
Individual Offense 

Team Offense 
Team Defense 

Shooting 
Ball Handling 

 
 

Competitive games and drills 
T-shirts, basketballs and other prizes 

will be given to all participants 

 
All Camps will be held in 

the Tracy High School 
Gymnasium 

 
  

 
   Girls’ Varsity Coach 

Derek Solano 
 
 
 
 

Assistants 
 

Monique Gallardo  
 
 
 
 

 
Cost Per Camper 

$85.00 
 

 
 
All proceeds will go to 
the Tracy High School 
Basketball.         

 
 Bulldog Basketball Camp 

Registration Form 
    Camper Name(s) 
     _____________________ 

Address:_______________ 
_____________________ 

     Phone#:________________ 
 
     Email___________________  
 
     Grade in 2017  ___    M ___ F___ 
   
        T-shirt Size: (circle one) 
       Youth- S     M     L 
      Adult- S   M     L   XL   XXL      
 
      Camp Session: (circle one)  
              4-6              7-9 
 

Send check payable to:         
Tracy High School Girls’ 

Basketball 
PO Box 458 

Newman, CA 95360 
 

For more information, contact 
Derek Solano at 830-3360 

ext.2284 or dsolano@tusd.net 
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